The Massachusetts Ocean Management Task Force has announced its recommendations to Environmental Affairs Secretary Ellen Roy Herzfelder.  Secretary Herzfelder will be accepting comments on the Task Force's Report until April 23, 2004.   To comment, please email the Task Force at oceanmgtinitiative@state.ma.us or send comments to 251 Causeway Street, Suite 800, Boston, MA  02114.   The Task Force report, Waves of Change: The Massachusetts Ocean Management Task Force Report and Recommendations (Volume 1) and The Massachusetts Ocean Management Task Force Technical Report (Volume 2) are available online at www.state.ma.us/czm/oceanmgtinitiative.htm or you may call the Office of Coastal Zone Management at (617) 626-1200.
 

A central part of Governor Mitt Romney’s Ocean Management Initiative, the Ocean Management Task Force was formed by Secretary Ellen Herzfelder in June 2003.  Task Force objectives include: developing guiding principles for the use of state waters and ocean resources; examining state coastal policies and the related legal framework; determining data requirements for managing state waters; and examining the organization and governance over state waters to ensure that statewide interests are met.  The Task Force announced recommendations to the Secretary Herzfelder on March 23, 2004.
 

